
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
 
   February 11, 2004 
 
 
 
Sharron Knotts, Executive Director 
State of West Virginia 
Real Estate Appraiser Licensing and Certification Board 
2110 Kanawha Blvd., Suite 101 
Charleston, West Virginia  25311 
 
Dear Ms. Knotts: 
 
 Thank you for your January 28, 2004 letter responding to our December 16, 2003 field 
review letter. Our field review letter, your response, and any other previous correspondence 
between us regarding the field review are now publicly available on our web site. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact us.  
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 
 


